ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY SAFETY SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

6th October, 2003

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE ABOVE COMMITTEE

Present: Councillors Ullman (Chairman), King, Howard, Hincks, Cullen, Jolley, Miller and Slater

In Attendance: N/A

Officers:  Russell Bernstein, David McGovern, Ruth Fairhurst, Cath Inchbold, Stuart Kitchen, Pamela McCann, Emma Nolan, Sarah Noonan and Steve Thompson

Invitees: Paul Thompson, Community Safety Team

	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE 

MEMBER / OFFICER
	TIMESCALE

	1.

Apology for Absence.
	An apology was received from Councillor Broughton
	
	

	2.

Action sheet of the Last Meeting held on 1st September 2003
	Noted
	
	

	3.

Economic Development Annual Report 2003/2004
	Members received a presentation on the annual report for economic development 2003/2004.

The report outlined the key achievements of the Economic Development Unit together with future areas for development and objectives.

Members discussed the future funding arrangements for Economic Development initiatives which are related to current time limited funding. Members requested that the Budget Scrutiny Committee be asked to take this matter into consideration in their discussions on next years budget.
	David McGovern to forward to Budget Scrutiny Committee.
	

	4.

Economic Development Best Value Review – Performance Improvement Plan
	The committee received the final copy of the performance improvement plan for the best value review of economic development together with an executive summary.

The Committee will continue to monitor progress on the improvement plan. 
	
	March 2004

	5.

Pledge 5 ‘Stronger Communities’
	The committee received a presentation on the performance in relation to pledge 5.

The report was noted.
	
	

	6.

Central Salford Initiative
	The committee received a position statement in relation to the work of the Central Salford Initiative.

A discussion took place about the ability of local elected members to be involved in the work of the steering group managing the project and the need for those members to contribute to the overall ‘vision’ for the project.

It was noted that the Regeneration Scrutiny Commission would be investigating issues like the Central Salford Initiative and should highlight these questions as part of its work.

Recommendation: - That this report be circulated to the commission members.
	David McGovern
	

	7.

Housing Market Renewal Fund – Prospectus and announcement
	Members were given an update on the progress for the City’s application for Housing Market Renewal Funding.

It was noted that this issue would be reported to the next meeting in November.
	
	

	8.

Scrutiny Commission on Regeneration
	Members were given an update on the work of the commission.
	
	

	9.

Forward Plan and Future Work Programme
	Noted
	
	


Date of Next Meeting: 3rd November 2003 at 2.30pm (briefing for Members at 2.00pm).

	Chairman
	Tony Ullman
	0161 792 7413

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	0161 793 3530

	Principal Scrutiny Support Officer
	David McGovern
	0161 793 2513
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